REPORT OF THE NEFTIC COMMITTEE ON OTHER SPECIES

This is the obituary of the Committee on the Improvement of Other Species
and it has a fitting place on the program. If you recall this Committee was
established as a result of my standing up and opening my mouth at the Orono
meeting because I thought that the committees as set up at that meeting did not
embrace the entire field of interest of our membership. At the next meeting
(Beltsville) I proposed that committees be set up for Virginia pine and larch
and this was done. The Virginia Pine Committee, as Al Snow has mentioned, 1is
not active at the present time. But I think we have created a potent Larch
Committee and that we have served a useful purpose. We will now retire from the
field and leave it to Dave Cook and the next chairman of the Virginia Pine Com
mittee to carry on. The Committee on Other Species is dead--long live larch.

Frank S. Santamour, Jr., Chairman
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